
 

Netball 2019  
Year 3-6 Registrations 
Coaches Required 

 
Kia ora whanau, 
Netball will start again for the season in the first week of Term 2.  This notice is to see how 
many girls or boys want to play and also to ask for coaches. 
 

In the past we have had 2 x Year 5/6 teams and 2 x Year 3/4 teams.   
Unfortunately as last years’ coaches are no longer available, we require your help.    
 

Coach training is provided by Netball Taranaki and I will support you at practice if you need.  
Without coaches we cannot register teams.  
If there are older sisters who would like to coach, they need to be reliable and able to get to 
the games each week.  I may be able to coach a team, and I am able to take the  
Inter-School team, if required. 

 Year 3/4 play on Thursdays 

 Year 5/6 play on Tuesdays 

 Games start either at 3:40 or 4:20pm 
 

We will be able to set the cost when we can confirm the amount of children interested and 
how many coaches we have. 
Please complete the bottom form to register your interest and return it to Mrs G in Room 4, 
before Monday 4th March. 
If you have any questions please come to see me in Room 4 or call me on ph: 027 2023111. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Denise Gernhoefer 

Netball Co-Ordinator 

25 February 2019 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Please return by Monday 4th March 
 
Yes  ____________________________________  Room _____  Year ______ wants to play. 
 
 
I am able to coach 
 
Name: _______________________________________________   
 
Contact ph: _________________________________ 

 


